
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sept. 22, 2023 
 

Fall Plant Sale Offers Native Options 
 
The Town of Vienna’s Conservation and Sustainability Commission is gearing up for this year’s 
Fall Native Plant Sale at the Vienna Community Center, 120 Cherry St. SE, on Saturday, Sept. 30, 
from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m.  The sale is held each spring and fall and features plants that are seasonal 
and native to the region.  All plants are raised and sold by Hill House Garden Nursery and 
include flowering perennials, native shrubs, and small trees available for purchase. 
 
During the sale, attendees can enter a free drawing to win a native tree and take full advantage 
the Vienna’s Farmer’s Market, located in the Vienna Community Center parking lot.  Each 
Saturday from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m., the farmers market offers fresh produce, honey, homemade 
goods and more. 
 
The Town of Vienna Conservation and Sustainability Commission (www.viennava.gov/CSC) 
works to create and maintain a sustainable way of living that preserves the natural environment, 
conserves finite resources and supports a resilient community for future generations.  To learn 
more about the Commission, visit www.viennava.gov/CSC. 
 
For more information about the Fall Native Plant Sale, email CSC@viennava.gov or call 703-255-
6300. 
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